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Chairman Page to Deliver 2010 State of the County Address 

 
Durham, N.C. – Durham, N.C. – Michael D. Page, chairman of the Durham Board of County 

Commissioners (BOCC), will deliver the annual State of the County Address on Monday, 

February 22.  Chairman Page’s address will focus on the County’s achievements during the past 

year and challenges facing the County in the coming year.  

 

The address will begin at 7p.m., prior to the BOCC’s Regular Session Meeting, in the 

Commissioners’ Chambers, located at 200 East Main Street on the second floor.  The address is 

free and open to the public.  The address will be broadcast live on Time Warner’s channel 8 and 

the County’s Live and Archived Media Library.   

 

For more information about the State of the County Speech, contact Michelle Parker-Evans, 

clerk to the Durham Board of County Commissioners, at 919-560-0025 or via email at mparker-

evans@durhamcountync.gov.  
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